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I dont see a difference between this application and the last one lidl submitted and it got
rejected. The land has been earmarked on the local plan for housing and Lidl bought the land
knowing this. If you go ahead and give them permission to build the commercial/retail proeprty
on site that has been marked for residential dwellings more developers will go ahead and start
purchasing land to try and build supermarkets or retail outlets on them.

I strongly object to the building of a lidl in the current locatiion.

Lidl shouldve thought about the local plan before purchasing the land





